
 

Page 1 of 1 

  CHURCH OF THE RESURRECTION  

CALLED VESTRY MEETING  

MINUTES 

July 16, 2023 

 

Vestry members in attendance:   Senior Warden Bill Carle,  Gabe Conn, Tim Culver,  Diane Gerlach , 

Treasurer Jim Gilligan, David Henson, Jan Pahlas 

 Via phone.:  Junior Warden Joe Owen, Mary Liddle  

Search Committee members in attendance: Chairman Jim Gilligan, John Biggs, Rich Conn, Carole 

Middleton, Bill Noone, Lisa Twitty 

 Via phone:  Joe Owen 

At the request of Jim Gilligan, Chairman of the Search Committee, Senior Warden Bill Carle called a 

special meeting of the Vestry.  Most members of the Search Committee also attended. 

After an opening prayer by Jim Gilligan, the meeting was called to order by Senior Warden Bill Carle at 

5:00 p.m.   

Jim Gilligan led the discussion which included comments from each Search Committee member reporting 

their thoughts about the four (4) candidates and the reasons for their choosing Fr. Jonathan Galles as their 

selection to be the our new rector.  After the discussion, Jim Gilligan referred the decision to the Vestry. 

Lengthy discussion followed about his compensation including salary, health insurance for him and his 

family, moving expenses, etc. 

After a motion duly made and seconded the following resolution was approved.: 

 RESOLVED, that Jim Gilligan is authorized to contact Fr. Jonathan Galles to call him as the 

 next rector of the Episcopal Church of  the Resurrection in Blue Springs, MO. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM. 

  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Elaine Marshall, Clerk 

 


